Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 7:19 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 02/07/2019 7:19 am

Response #: 29

Submitter ID: 28261

IP address: 172.24.96.111

Time to complete: 13 min., 8 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1
1. (o) Not a Shoreline resident
2. (o) Email
3. Synth Hofmann
4, 14319 Densmore Ave N
5. 4252414143
6. synthdesign@gmail.com
7. 2/7/2109
8. Amendment #3 - NE 170th St Rezone
9, As the previous tennnant for over a decade at 1517 Ne 170th St, | strongly oppose the proposed Comprehensive Plan
Amendment and Rezone of the two parcels located at 1510 NE 170th St and 1517 NE 170th St in Shoreline, WA. The
proposal, if approved, would change the zoning of both parcels from Residential to Community Business and would
have significant and far reaching impacts on the residential neighborhood and the community.
Thank you,

City of Shoreline



